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Get all the information on the upcoming closure of the Wilshire ramps at a meeting on May 24.

Things are gearing up as the 405 Project moves closer to completion in 2013. Major work is beginning on the
Wilshire Boulevard ramps to and from the 405, and construction also is starting on the Sepulveda Boulevard
overpass in Sherman Oaks. For specific questions or a general update, residents can attend Metro’s community
meeting on Thursday, May 24.

The meeting will take place from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. in Room C of the Westwood Recreation Center, 1350 South
Sepulveda Boulevard. Future community meetings will be held on July 26, September 27 and November 15, at
locations yet to be determined.
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